
 

 

 
 
 
December 16, 2020 
 
 
 
Mr. Bill Gilmartin  
Proven Management, Inc.  
225 3rd Street  
Oakland, CA  94607 
 
Subject: Lower Silver Creek Flood Protection and Creek Restoration Project, Reaches 5C 

to 6A, Contract No. C0580, Project No. 40264008 
Project Completion Letter 

 
Dear Mr. Gilmartin: 
 
The District is in receipt of the Project Completion Certification (per Article 21.01.05), dated 
December 16, 2020 from Proven Management, Inc. 
 
All work for the Project, including Milestone 2, has been completed as attested by the District 
staff and all documents required for acceptance of the Project have been received. 
 
This serves as the Project Completion Letter for the Project per Article 21.01.05. In accordance 
with Article 21.01.06, Acceptance of Work, I will recommend that the District Board of Directors 
formally accept the work of this contract. Please note that the Board of Directors formally 
accepted Milestone 1 of the Project on November 28, 2017 and, therefore, only the Milestone 2 
portion of the work is subject to Board acceptance. 
 
If you have any questions, contact me at District’s Headquarters Building (408) 630-3794. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
  
 
Timothy M. Bramer, P.E. 
Construction Manager 
Construction Services Unit 
 
cc: T. Bramer, Contract File   
tb:tb 
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